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Local Government 

Pension Scheme 

Bulletin  
 

Issue 6 

26th October 2023 

Raising Awareness of The McCloud Remedy 
 
 

Please can I ask all employers to make their LGPS members aware that the 

McCloud Remedy came into force on 1st October 2023. Information about the 

McCloud Judgment and Remedy, including what members need to know, can be 

found on the member website.  

 

Thank you for your assistance. If you have any queries in relation to this, please 

contact Dean Campbell via dean.campbell@leics.gov.uk or (0116) 305 5862.  

 
 

Regards,  

Ian Howe  

 

Pensions Manager 

 

https://leicsmss.pensiondetails.co.uk/home/scheme-member/lgps/McCloud-Judgment/?language_id=1
mailto:dean.campbell@leics.gov.uk

